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P2413 - 6th WG F2F meeting in Grenoble, France
The meeting took place on 2nd, 3rd and 6th November 2015. “Offline” drafting work shops were
held on 4th and 5th November.

Major activities during the meeting were:
- Discussion of how to better align the Standard with the ISO/IEC/IEEE 42010 viewpoint
approach.
- Discussion of how to gather use-case descriptions and to identify cross-domain stakeholder
concerns.
- Discussion of contributions to the Standard Draft and creation of new contributions.
-- Viewpoints addressed: communication, compliance, conceptual, functional, safety and
security viewpoint.
The next F2F meeting will be held in Washington, D.C. from 1st-3rd February 2016.


